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October 26 is homecoming 
weekend in Robert Lee and 
many will have extra mouths to 
feed that weekend.  Friends of  
the Robert Lee Care Center will 
be holding a bake sale at Robert 
Lee State Bank on Friday, 
October 26, starting at 9:30 am 
and will sell until the items are 

gone.  Casseroles and dessert 
items will be available.  Come 
help raise funds for special 
projects at the Robert Lee Care 
Center and help yourself  to a 
little extra time to enjoy 
homecoming weekend activities.

Bronte FFA will be hosting a 
Rabies Clinic on Thursday, 
October 18.  The event will be 
held from 4 pm until 7 pm at the 
Bronte ISD Ag Building.

published in the November 2nd
edition of  The Observer/
Enterprise.

The deadline for pictures, 
advertising, and editorial copy is 
Monday, October 22.  If  you 
have pictures or stories from last 
season’s hunting and/or fishing 
successes or pictures of  this 
year’s bow season, send them in 
along with details, and we’ll get 
them in this year’s guide.  You 
may email pictures and 
information to 

Douglas Vinson Harvey was shot and killed Thursday morning, October 4, 
2018, outside a residence on Austin Street.  Coke County Sheriff’s Office is coordinating with Texas
Rangers in the investigation.  As of press time, no arrest has been made.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association will hold 
their regular noon potluck lunch 
and meeting at the First Baptist 
Church in Bronte on Monday, 
October 15.

The District XV President, 
Janis Petronis, of  Stephenville,  
will meet with the group to 
discuss plans for retired school
personnel active participation 
and important legislative issues.

All retired school personnel in 
the area are encouraged and 
welcome to join CCRTA and 
attend this meeting and any 
meetings on the third Monday 
of  each month during the school 
year.

A Sheep and Goat Production 
Workshop series will kick off  on 
Tuesday, October 16, at the 
Robert Lee Rec Hall.  Topics 
will include feeding for the 

season, predator management, 
marketing strategies, increasing 
lamb production, and controlling 
undesirable pasture plants.

The second workshop will be 
held Tuesday, November 6, also 
at the Robert Lee Rec Hall.  
Topics will include in/out of  
state resources, hair sheep and 
goats on small acreage, health 
protocol, new technologies, and 
rain insurance.

Both workshops will have 
registration from 8:30 am until 9 
am on the day of  the workshop 
and the workshop will be held 
each day from 9 am until 2 pm.

For more information and to 
RSVP, contact the Coke County 
Extension office at (325) 453-
2461 or send an email to  
morgan.runyan@ag.tamu.edu.

The 2018 Coke and 
surrounding counties Hunting 
and Fishing Guide will be 


